
Here is the letter attachment 
Thank you

Sent from my iPad

On 8 Nov 2019, at 7:00 pm, DASUB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au wrote:

08/11/2019

MR Michael Jonson 
12 Moore Street / 12 Moore ST 
Clontarf NSW 2093

RE: DA2019/1149 - 11 Moore Street CLONTARF NSW 2093

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your submission in respect of the above-mentioned property. Please 
be reminded that under provision of the Government Information Public Access Act, 
all submissions will be posted on Council's Website against the application.

The matters that you have raised will be noted and taken into consideration in the 
assessment of the proposal process. However, please note as previously stated in 
the notification letter, Council will not enter into correspondence in respect of any 
submission due to the large number of submissions Council receives annually. 

Should you wish to monitor the progress of this development application, please 
feel free to visit the Planning and Development section of Council's Website at 
www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au . 

We thank you for your submission and should you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 1300 434 434. 

Yours faithfully 

Northern Beaches Council 

For your reference please find below a copy of your submission: 

It seems the plans are incorrect and separately our pre-existing views of middle 
harbour are impacted. 

Sent: 8/11/2019 7:12:42 PM
Subject: Re: Submission Acknowledgment
Attachments: 07112019145926-0001.pdf; 




